
Dear Susan, 

 

We've had a thorough look through the proposals and don't have any comments. We had 

noted at an earlier stage the references to defamation of deceased persons which may have 

had a specific interest for us but note this has been dropped.  

 

Many thanks for consulting us and giving us more time to respond. Just let me know if you 

have any queries.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alan 
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